
Stephen Kenyon CPFA 

Interim Executive Director of Resources and Regulation 

 

Our Ref  DWF/KM 

Your Ref   

Date   29 March 2016 

Please ask for  Mr D Fowler 

Direct Line  0161 253 5518 

E-mail   d.w.fowler@bury.gov.uk 

  

 
By Email 

 
For the attention of Nath 
request-324063-a699ab15@whatdotheyknow.com 

 
 

 
Dear Nath 
 

Request for Information - Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 

I confirm receipt of your email of 22 March 2016 in which you request the following 
information; 
 

‘I should like to request any traffic penalty tribunal documents in relation to The Rock, 
Bury. Please include copies of The Adjudicator's Decisions. 

 
I also want to know how many PCNs were issued for this location, how many were 
paid, how many were informally appealed, how many were formally appealed and 

how many were appealed to the tribunal. I also want to know if the tribunal upheld or 
dismissed the appeals.’ 

 
Your request is being dealt with under FOIA. 
 

In accordance with FOIA you will receive a response within 20 working days from the 
date we received your request for information. If this is not possible, you will be 

advised accordingly. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact me on the number above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
D Fowler 
Assistant Director [Localities] 
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Resources and Regulation 

 

David Fowler 

Assistant Director 
(Localities) 

3 Knowsley Place 

Duke Street 

Bury  BL9 0EJ 

www.bury.gov.uk 

Electronic or fax service of 
Legal Documents is not accepted 
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